The WILSON Family CARRYING THE GOSPEL OF CHRIST TO THE ISLANDS OF PAPUA NEW GUINEA

Contact

PNG Phone: +675 7967 8463 WhatsApp: +675 7967 8463 Email: calebwilson@mwbm.org YouTube: Just Above Down Under

Our Mission

Preach Christ
Disciple Believers
Establish Local Churches
Give God the Glory

Our Family

Caleb 10/12 Tabitha 5/24 Cassia 10/10/18 Cherith 9/11/20

Sending Church

Mt Calvary Baptist Church P.O. Box 1372 Roanoke, AL 36274 Pastor: Ricky Emery

Support Address

Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30519

Mucedonia MISSIONS.Inc. May 2022

Dear Friends,

The LORD is good! Psalms 33:6 proclaims, "He loveth righteousness and judgment: the earth is full of the goodness of the LORD." All He IS is good, all He DOES is good, and all He WILLS is good. We are not always good to Him, but I am thankful He is ALWAYS good to us! The LORD is good!

The Lord is good to His children! God has taken great care of our family the last few months. Prices on nearly everything have increased dramatically; however, God continues to provide for us! Some criminal activity has occurred nearby, yet God has kept us safe! Sicknesses go around, but He has given us health. Praise God for how He cares for His children! He is good!

The Lord is good to His church! God is doing a work at New Home Baptist Church at East Cape. My wife got to lead a frequent visitor to the Lord a few weeks ago. Her name is Rhonda; she has been a great help to the church lately! The Lord has also given Tabitha several ministries with ladies and children recently. She has been teaching a Tuesday night ladies' class here in Alotau for several months, she recently began another ladies' class at East Cape for Thursday afternoons, and she is faithful to teach the children's Sunday school at New Home. I am thankful for my wife and her heart for the people in Papua New Guinea! We were blessed to have a special feast at New Home thanking the family that gave the land for the church. We had many first-time visitors, and one person professed salvation! It was just 7 months ago that the Lord opened the door for us to start a church at East Cape, and now the Lord has given me an opportunity to train local preachers in Milne Bay Province. Three preachers in the area expressed an interest in being trained as pastors, so in February we began having Bible school classes with these men. Please pray for Brandon, Amos, and Phillip as they become faithful ministers of the Lord. The Lord is good!

Thank you all for your prayers, help, and support as we carry the gospel throughout Milne Bay Province. The Lord is good!

Your Missionaries to Papua New Guinea, Caleb, Tabitha, Cassia, and Cherith Wilson





But none of these things move me, neither count I my life dear unto myself, so that I might finish my course with joy, and the ministry, which I have received of the Lord Jesus, to testify the gospel of the grace of God.

Acts 20:24